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Boys & Girls Club Holding Ken & Nancy Rood Wine & Cheese Celebration 
 

 
Shelton, CT, October 28, 2008 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

is holding its annual Ken & Nancy Rood Wine & Cheese Celebration on November 18th 

at the Greenwich Workshop in Seymour from 5:30-7:30 pm. The evening includes wine 

and cheese, as well as other light fare. View the largest art collection in the area, 

including fine porcelains, limited editions, prints, and ties. All attendees will receive a 

20% off coupon valid through December 19th—perfect for holiday shopping or a treat for 

yourself. Cost is $15 per person. Raffle will be held at approximately 6:30. Please call 

Ann for tickets at 924-7462.  

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 

out website at ww.bgc-lnv.com. 
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